
Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Fwd: [PubW]: Manor Dr traffic calming
1 message

Dana Sample <Dana.Sample@como.gov> Tue, Nov 1, 2022 at 11:20 AM
To: Jacob Ray <Jacob.Ray@como.gov>, Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Jake,

Please see comments below regarding Manor Drive. I am also copying Andrew.

Thanks,
Dana Sample, CTA
Sr. Administrative Support Assistant / HR Liaison
City of  Columbia, Public Works Department
701 E Broadway, 3rd Floor
Columbia, MO 65201
573-874-2489
Dana.Sample@como.gov 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Doug Bannister <general3922@hotmail.com>
Date: Tue, Nov 1, 2022 at 11:14 AM
Subject: [PubW]: Manor Dr traffic calming
To: pubw@como.gov <pubw@como.gov>

Dear Jacob Ray,

I am receipt of the meeting notice, however,
I'm not able to attend due to a previous commitment. I applaud your efforts to make our streets safer. I live at
601 Manor, south of the two speed bumps, where some motorists find the straightaway an enticing place to
accelerate.  Speed limit signs might help. 

If I might take another moment of your time, since you are still reading, I am a teacher at the School of
Metaphysics at 103 W Broadway, across from the library. I spend a good deal time there or walking to and
from my home on Manor Dr. Westbound drivers tend to race from the light at Garth and Broadway towards the
bottleneck that throttles two lanes to one a few blocks west. The traffic is loud as motorists gun their engines
and more threatening is the danger to pedestrians and cyclists on the north side of the road. I sometimes am on
the sidewalk which is adjacent to the pavement. picking up trash, clearing snow from the public walk or tending
to the front garden space. This is only a few yards from the stop light and already they are going above the 30-
mph speed limit. As the light turns green - forget it. I feel like I have to scramble for my life.  Three years ago, an
uninsured motorist lost control and the vehicle slammed into a brick wall on our school property thirty feet off
the street! Whatever can be done would be of great service to our citizens who travel the north side of
Broadway.

My apologies for using so many words, after asking only for a moment. Hope you have a sense of humor to
accompany your patience.

Respectfully,

Doug Bannister
601 Manor Dr.
405 640 4825
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